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Why Water 2025? 

Westminster’s safe and reliable drinking water system is one of our greatest assets. As Westminster’s current drinking 

water treatment system continues to age it becomes more expensive to maintain and increasingly vulnerable to threats 

posed by drought and wildfire. We need to responsibly plan for the needs of future generations so our children can enjoy 

the same quality of life we do today. 

Benefits of a New System 

Building a new treatment plant is more efficient and more cost-effective for our customers than challenging and expensive 

upgrades to existing facilities that are 50 years old. 

A new drinking water facility using advanced new technology will provide:  

 Greater resiliency in times of challenging treatment, such as a wildfire in our watershed 

 Greater flexibility to adapt to changing regulatory standards  

 Greater security to address future shortages in our water supply  

 Greater opportunities for environmental sustainability and resource stewardship 

 

Community Commitment 
Our process is designed to identify the best location for a new facility using a comprehensive review process that 

incorporates technical and operational requirements as well as significant community engagement.  

Community input and ideas will be gathered throughout the process through a series of community events and workshops, 

digital surveys, online updates and more. For more information and to sign up for project updates, visit 

www.cityofwestminster.us/Water2025. 

http://www.cityofwestminster.us/Water2025

